
PARISH NOTICES 

CONVERSION OF ST. PAUL PARISH CHURCH, SAFI 

16th April 2023, Feast of the Divine Mercy 

Date Notice 

Sunday 
16th April 

• Ħal Safi Day  
09:30 Thanksgiving Mass (not at 09:00) 

• Feast of the Divine Mercy  
17:00 Adoration  
18:00 Mass 

Monday 
17th April 

• 16:15 Start of the family blessings - Triq Santa Marija, Sqaq Santa Marija, 
Sqaq San Mikiel, Misraħ u Triq San Gużepp, Triq San Franġisk and Triq il-Puniċi  

• Evening Mass will be at 19:30 and not 18:30 

Tuesday 
18th April 

• 16:15 Start of the family blessings - Triq San Pawl. 

• Evening Mass will be at 19:30 and not 18:30 

Wednesday 
19th April 

• 16:15 Start of the family blessings - Triq l-Iskola 

• Evening Mass will be at 19:30 and not 18:30 

Thursday 
20th April 

• 16:15 Start of the family blessings - Triq il-Kenn, Triq il-Menqa and Misraħ San 
Mattew 

• Evening Mass will be at 19:30 and not 18:30 

Friday 
21st April 

• 16:15 Start of the family blessings - Triq il-Ħajt Ruman and Triq id-Dolmen 

• Evening Mass will be at 19:30 and not 18:30 

Saturday 
22nd April 

• 09:00 Start of the family blessings - Triq il-Kaċċaturi 

• Evening Mass will be at 18:30 

Sunday 
23rd April 

• 09:00 Special Mass with blessing of pets. 

 Other Notices 

Parish Donations 

The incoming donations for the past week were as follows: 

• €400 from last Sunday’s collection 

• €105 from the charity money boxes of the ‘Karus f’Katina ta’ Mħabba’ 
campaign 

• €475 from the first day of family blessings 
Heartfelt thanks to everyone who contributed. 

Local Council 

• The Local Council advises that preparations are in progress so that the “New 
Water” system will be installed by the Water Services Corporation in parts of 
Safi’s rural roads.  This will carry purified sewage water to be used by farmers 
at a subsidised rate. 

• For this purpose, an information meeting will be held on Monday 17th April 
at 17:00 in the offices of the Water Services Corporation, Hal Luqa.  
Registered farmers are urged to attend.  Further information can be obtained 
at the Local Council Offices.  Thank you. 



 


